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Ruth Alexander
5310 205 St
Edmonton, Alberta T6M 2Y7
780-940-7723

rutha75@gmail.com

Dear Marie:
 I write this to express interest in the 0.40 FTE position as a Transition Coordinator. As you are aware, I am quite familiar with this role and working casual at this site has given me some experience with the culture on a number of units.
As you’ll see on the enclosed resume, I have worked in acute care and community educator roles over the past 12 years. This has allowed me to understand the role of the Transition Coordinator from the front line as well as the big picture from both the acute and community perspectives. 
Working to understand and communicate the ever changing processes for a variety of community programs has given me a good understanding of criteria for referral to these programs. 
Although I am retired, it has always been my intent to work 2 or 3 days a week. Having a regular schedule would allow me to make some plans in my life. I would be available to pick up extra shifts as necessary.

I look forward to meeting with you to discuss this role

Sincerely,
Ruth Alexander
.
